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Hello all! 

Praise the Lord the month of March was a busy month as we continued in Missouri! We thank each church who helped us 

along the way allowing us to stay in their parsonage, putting us in a hotel, and some dear friends, the Joys, for opening their 

home up to us! We were at Harvest Baptist with Pastor Randall Perkins for a singing and presentation of our ministry. Thank 

you for allowing us to come, and being a blessing to our family! Then we were off to Highway Missionary Baptist Church,  

Pastor Robert Randolph, to sing in their camp meeting! We greatly enjoyed the meetings we were able 

to be a part of and the fellowship of the people. 

We headed off to White Horse Heights Baptist Church, Pastor Scott Dean, to sing and present. It was an 

honor to be a part of the service! While we were there, we were given some gumball machines that we 

will be able to give out to the children that come to our Tent Meetings.  

We also got the opportunity to sing and speak at a Christian School! It was really neat to be able to 

reach out to the children there! Next, we were off to Roberta Baptist Church, Pastor Jordan Perkins, for 

their first Missions Conference. What a great week of meeting! Thank you so much, Roberta Baptist 

Church, for being a great blessing to our family and partnering with us to help carry the gospel to those 

in need!   

On resurrection Sunday, we were asked to be at Grace Baptist Temple with Pastor Tim Smith. It was a joy to be back with you 

guys and thank  you for all of your hospitality!  

Lastly, we were at Lannie Road Baptist Church, Pastor Buddy Wimberly as we were passing through Jacksonville, FL. Thank 

you for allowing us to sing, and spend a couple days in the prophets chamber!  

We are gearing up and getting the last things together  to do our first tent meeting in Beach Park, Illinois!  Still praying for 

something to pull the tent with, I know God is able! Needing a truck (diesel 250/2500) or RV (diesel) capable of hauling the 

tent. Please keep this in prayer. Please keep the meetings in prayer that God would move and people will accept Christ and 

be changed. This is our prayer that God will save sinners and grow the church! We are so excited that God would use our 

family to do something for Him! Thank you all for supporting us and praying for us! Please help us pray that we can get more 

support to help us while we are out doing the tent meetings. The tent meeting ministry is designed to help start and grow 

churches, not to be any financial burden on the churches that are already established. God has been so good to our family 

and I know where He guides, He provides!   

 

“”Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”    Matthew 9:38  
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